Coach’s Report

First and foremost, I would like to thank the Moonee Valley Cricket Club and its committee for giving me an opportunity to coach such a great club enriched with a fantastic history.  Having a great history however, does not ensure future success unless we are prepared to change with the times.

From week 1 of the 2004 / 2005 season, I endeavoured to provide enjoyable training sessions with the latest coaching methods and activities in an attempt to gain committed team members who strive for the same goals.

Although results weren’t favourable, there were clear improvements in our fielding throughout all grades.  Unfortunately we lacked consistency in our batting and bowling which ultimately saw all six sides miss out on the finals.  With a greater focus on these two areas in the forthcoming season, I’m confidant we will prevail to both greater individual and club success.
I can’t stress enough though, that good results will only be gained if people are prepared to change their ways and commit themselves to our professional way of playing cricket.

My personal gratitude goes out to Mark Gauci for his role as Chairman of Selectors, and also to Paul Nicol and Dale Hadfield, Glen Eismontas and Dean Sapuppo, and Andrew Walker for their support in captaining the 2nds, 3rds and 4ths respectively.  Also a very special thankyou goes to Charlie Walker, Phil King and Steve Ball for taking charge of the 5ths and 6ths.  All of your efforts are very much appreciated.

I would also like to congratulate all the trophy winners for the past season and in particular Geoffrey Smith and Mark Schuliga as it just goes to show how successful you can be if your consistent and show a willing to work on your game.

Finally, I again would like to thank Moonee Valley Cricket Club and its committee for my re-appointment for the 2005/2006 season. This will be a season, that I believe, each individual and the club will reap the rewards for from setting a sold grounding the previous season and with continued hard work this forthcoming season.

Tony Marasco

Coach

Moonee Valley Cricket Club 
